YEAR-END NEWSLETTER

NOV-DEC 2024



Sponsoring Church:
Westwood Missionary Baptist Church
3210 Ave G. NW Winter Haven, FL 33880
Contact Info:
National Director
Temple Meek III
(352)973-5987

It has been a busy year, and we appreciate all the volunteers that responded to the different disasters this past year. Disaster Relief teams responded to seven natural disasters in 2024. In January and May, we assisted churches after tornadoes in North Florida and the panhandle of Florida. In May, a major tornado devastated the city of Greenfield, Iowa. Although the closest ABA church was almost two hours away, we were able to help with the recovery. In July, Hurricane Beryl hit southeast Texas. In September, Hurricane Francine hit Louisiana. Also, in September hurricane Helene hit Florida, Georgia South Carolina and North Carolina then in October Central Fl was affected by Hurricane Milton. By the grace of God, and with donations from churches all across the USA we were able to respond to each one of these catastrophes. I know of seven salvations reported from the various sites we responded to 2024. Praise the Lord for His blessings!

















We ended the year doing some deputation in Alabama and Arkansas. Thank you to the folks at First Baptist Church in Hodges, AL, to Shady Grove Baptist Church in Monticello and Promise Land Baptist Church in Hamburg, Arkansas.











Plans are being made to have a meeting at the National Meeting. We are planning to give a report and some information on the goals of the ministry. There will also be an open discussion time to hear ideas on how we can improve the ministry and get more churches involved. Once we have all the information on the time and place, we can conduct the meeting, we will send out an invitation. Hope to see you there!

SEE YOU THERE..!!!